
The Redwood Marching Band & Color Guard 

SHS Football Pep Band 
Friday, September 20, 2019 

 
 
Dear families, 
 
Our first performance of the year is a casual one and should be a lot of fun! We will be performing with our 
friends at Saratoga High School as a combined pep band at the Saratoga vs. Los Gatos Football Game on 
Friday, September 20! Below is our schedule and other information. 
 
DRESS CODE for Color Guard: 

● Pants that you are able to move and dance in 
● Black top 
● Layers/lacket to wear during the game 

 
5:00 PM​: All meet in M101 (the main room in the SHS music building) for full meeting with RMS/SHS 
Band and Color Guard members! 
 
5:15 PM​: Move to quad for warm-up and rehearsal 
 
6:00 PM​: Remain in quad for pizza dinner provided by SMB/SHS Band & Color Guard Parents! 

● Remember to thank our volunteer parents! 
● Leave a place cleaner than when we found it! 

 
6:30 PM​: Line up in quad to head to football field; set up in bleachers 
 
7:00 PM​: Game starts, perform in bleachers, cheer for the Falcons! 

 
c. 8:30 PM​: Enjoy snacks in Quad provided by SMB/SHS Band & Color Guard Parents! 
 
c 8:45 PM​: Redwood students dismissed for pickup by the SHS music building/McAfee (on opposite 
end of campus than the football field to avoid traffic!) 

 
* Please note that ending times are approximate, as it depends on the pacing of the game. Students may call 
home as soon as we are finished so that parents needn’t wait. 


